
Anr-e Bol1and - Fwd: Follow-upt Info Pae

From: Anne Boland
To: Benny Jose; Mark Wilk
Date: 12/29/05 3:10PM
Subject: Fwd: Follow-up Info

Here is the info that we sent up yesturday.

Anne T. Boland, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Safety
NRC Region III
630-829-9701

Information in this record was deleted
in accordance with the Frdom Of Informtafl if
Act, ex_•rti0,t • • o In
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CC: Steven West
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